
 CENTRAL ILLINOIS PARKINSON SUPPORT GROUP 
Blessed are those who can laugh at themselves…. 

Web site: www.cipdsupportgroup.org                    They shall never cease to be entertained. 
 
 
 
Next Meeting is March 1, 2025  
TIME: 1:30PM 
Program: Care and Share with Tammy Lott LCPC. and Tonya Welch BSW. 
WHERE: OSF Glen Park Place 
     5114 N Glen Park Place Rd 
      Peoria, IL 61614 
 
Our March meeting will feature Tammy Lott and Tonya Welch for a care and share session. The 
Parkinson’s people will stay in the room while the care partners will go to another room. Please 
bring your questions and we’ll look forward to having some good discussions. 
 
At our February meeting, Dr. Sachin S. Kapur was our speaker. His talk on rescue medication 
was very informative, and he took and answered all our questions. 
 
 
We have some fantastic programs and events coming up in the next few months. April 5th is 
Parkinson’s Awareness Month, and we will be starting it off with a great program provided by 
AbbVie. The program will be on their new subcutaneous pump for the treatment of Parkinson’s. 
Lunch will be provided, so watch for the sign-up coming soon. 
On May 3rd, we will have a drumming session with Natasha Greene. Then comes our annual 
night at the Baseball Game on July 1st - more information will be coming soon. 
I have also attached several informational fliers on events being held locally by other groups. 
 
Call for Proclamations for Parkinson’s Awareness Month 
Dear Community Members, 
I am reaching out to seek your assistance in securing proclamations for Parkinson’s Awareness 
month. As of now, we have successfully obtained proclamations from the State of Illinois, the 
City of East Peoria, and the City of Peoria. However, our goal is to extend this initiative to as 
many cities as possible. 
If you live in Peoria and would be interested in attending the City Council meeting to be 
honored and receive the proclamation, please let me know. Your presence would be greatly 
appreciated and would help raise awareness for this important cause. 
In addition to Peoria, we are looking to secure proclamations from other cities as well. I can 
provide you with the necessary contact information, a template letter for requesting the 

http://www.cipdsupportgroup.org/


proclamation, and the specific wording for the proclamation. Your help in reaching out to city 
officials and advocating for Parkinson’s Awareness month would be invaluable. 
If you are interested in participating and helping us achieve our goal, please get in touch with 
me. Together, we can make a significant impact and raise awareness about Parkinson’s disease. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


